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I strongly oppose this measure.  I have been using vote by mail for convenience for 

decades and greatly appreciate the ability to vote without having to drive to a polling 

place on election day, dealing with traffic and lines, and using up valuable personal 

time.  Some people have to work long hours, or are traveling for work, caring for 

relatives, have mobility issues, and any number of other reasons that make getting to 

a polling place on election day exceedingly difficult.  Please do not put up any 

additional barriers to voting!  We need MORE people to be able to vote, not 

restrictions that will result in FEWER people voting. 


